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14,515. No. 218.

Coloridal Office to Foreign Office.

DOWNING STBrn,
July 29th, 1887.

SIR,
With reference to your letter of the 22nd instant,* respecting the question of

separate action being taken between Newfoundland and the United States in the matter
of the fisheries, I am directed by Secretary Sir Henry Holland to transmit to you here-
with, to be laid before the Marquis of Salisbury, a copy of a telegramt received from
the Governor-General of Canada in reference to this matter. I am also to enclose
copies of telegrams‡ which were addressed to the Governor-General and to the Officer
Adninistering the Government of Newfoundland on the subject, dated the 26th
instant, together with despatches§ addressed to those officers respectively, to follow the
telegrams.I

(Signed) JOHN BRAMSTON.
The Under Secretary of State,

Foreign Office.
' No. 212. t No. 211. t No. 213. § Nos. 214 and 215.


